
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AIA honors the teams that are celebrating their 50th championship 
anniversary every year. They would like to reunite members of the 1968 
Coolidge team during the 3A state championship game in November for a 
halftime celebration.  

If you were a part of this team, please contact Kylea De La Rosa in the 
Athletic Department at the Coolidge High School. AIA is requesting 
contact information for the team members and coaches. Please either call 
Kylea at (520) 723-2308 or email her at 
kylea.delarosa@coolidgeschools.org with information so that a proper 
invite can be sent out. 

Please spread the word, we would love to have the opportunity to honor 
and celebrate this championship team at the special event. 

Bear Down!   


